
  

-----Original Message----- 

From: Taylor, William W. 

Sent: Saturday, March 01, 2014 3:10 PM 

To: Castor, Stephen 

Subject: Re: parking and security  
 

Yes 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 

On Mar 1, 2014, at 2:10 PM, "Castor, Stephen" 

wrote: 
  

Hi Bill, I understand from Jon that Ms. Lerner is willing testify, and she is requesting a one week 

delay.  In talking to the Chairman, wanted to make sure we had this right.   

 

  

-Steve 

  

-----Original Message----- 

From: Taylor, William W.  

Sent: Saturday, March 01, 2014 11:11 AM 

To: Castor, Stephen 

Cc: Skladany, Jon 

Subject: Re: parking and security 
  

Thank you. 

We have some change in our thinking. Please call me . 202-xxx-xxxx 

  

Sent from my iPhone 

  

From: Taylor, William W. 

Sent: Friday, February 28, 2014 2:00 PM 

To: Castor, Stephen 

Subject: RE: PLease call me when you can. 
  

  

I would rather talk to you in person, but so that we do not lose too much time, I can tell you that 

we can probably move forward if the committee agrees that her appearance at a deposition would 

satisfy any obligation she has or would have to provide information in connection with this 

investigation. It would probably help if we can talk further. For her to take the risk inherent in 

waiver, she would need assurance she is resolving her issues with the Committee. As I think I 

said last night, I am out of town Monday. 



  

  

From: "Castor, Stephen" 

Date: February 27, 2014 at 7:23:30 PM EST 

To: "Taylor, William W."  

Subject: deposition discussion 
Hi Bill, 

  

Thank you for coming in to speak with us this afternoon.  We conferred with the Chairman about 

your suggestion.  While he can’t take the prospect of Ms. Lerner testifying publicly before our 

Committee on this topic off the table, he would be willing to have her in under subpoena on 

Monday to answer questions in a staff deposition.  As long as she answers all of our questions – 

and I want to be clear that nothing would be off the table including questions about possible 

6103 disclosures – the Chairman would consider whether it was still necessary to bring her back 

on Wednesday. 

  

-Steve 

  

Steve Castor 

Committee on Oversight and Gov’t Reform 

Rep. Darrell Issa, Chairman 

U.S. House of Representatives 

 


